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I would like to make this submission for the Committee’s consideration in 

response to the response given by the then Health Minister, Humza 

Yousaf now First Minister. Namely his response to written Question 

S6W-07943. 

It is not the first time the Scottish Government has quoted one set of 

figures when there are other figures which reflect the case I put forward 

regarding deaths in Scotland where Thrombosis in all its forms are 

considered. 

The figures I use in my petition are the result of Freedom of Information 

requests or responses to Written Questions raised on my behalf in 

Parliament. 
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